CANOEING

1 Paddling started Monday, May 16, under Coach
Al Lemes. Al is pleased with the initial turnout but urges
all to come down and take part. We need wahines in all
divisions, novice, junor, and senior women.

2. We are using the fiber-glass canoe Kawelea for
training. The Kakina will soon return to service after
her complete overhaul providing two superb boats for
training.

3. Preparations are now under way for the first race
of the season, Kam Day on June 12th at Kailua. We hope
to enter as many events as possible even though most of
our paddlers do not return from college until mid-June.

There has been an early and encouraging response to
letters sent out to both mainland and local paddlers seek-
ing their support for the summer season. Perhaps the
most important item now is your support of our crews.
Watch the Forecast and bulletin board for dates and
locations. The first race is Sunday, June 12, at Kailua ...
starting time 10 a.m. The next race is Sunday, June 19,
at Kaneohe Marine Base . .. starting time 9 a.m.



